Normandale Residents Association
Notes from Committee Meeting held at St.Aidan's on 16th March 2016 commencing 7.34pm.

Present
Pete Matcham (Chair), Sandie Matcham, Paul Caygill, Robyn Caygill, Caroline Dunbar.

Apologies:- Sally Jansen van Vuuren

Minutes of Previous Meeting
Draft minutes of meeting of 17:2:2016 had been circulated electronically and were approved.
Sandie/Robyn

Correspondence:
Card to Mr. And Mrs. Reddy on leaving Normandale.

Matters Arising
Thanks to the Facebook organiser and the editor(s) of Normandale Times.

A Facebook comment concerned parking on Martin Grove at school times.

The school were going to send a message in their newsletter re this. Someone from Western
Hutt Community had also responded. A committee response was that the parents could park
further away and their children could teach them to walk.....

There had been a comment about the edges of the road between Sweetacres and the Old Coach
Road with the suggestion of mirrors to help visibility. The edges have already been improved with
the ditch on the uphill side being filled in. HCC officers and residents do not think that mirrors are
the best option on corners.

Treasurer’s Report
January 2016 Westpac Balance C/Fwd $2,082. Rabo $9,129.75

During February 2016

Income:

$15.00 Advertising

$15.00 Subscriptions and donations
$1023.00

$16.29 Rabo interest

Expenditure: $266.70 for Christmas gifts and sweets.
Membership: 43 households, 69 members (as at 31.January 2016)

Cheque received from M.Batty with incorrect payee name. Unable to bank. Margaret checked
electoral rolls and found correct person whom Sandie had contacted. Awaiting another cheque.

Invoices sent out for advertising.

Down to earth advertisement to be removed.

Cheryl Wood was disappointed her advertisement was not more prominent and did not want a
further advertisement. Sandie/Robyn.

Normandale Times:
Pete wrote an article about the Western Ward committee and issues that folk might like to raise
regarding Normandale as there will be a revue on 19th March of community plans.



Western Ward Committee:

General:

- Information re the Incorporated Society on dealing with conflict of interest and other problems.

- James Selwood (Search & Rescue group). Keep in mind for IRC. Ask James if he would like to
speak about his organisation at a committee meeting. Caroline to do this. We could give his
organisation a donation regardless.

- Walking pamphlet — Sandie had found the written comments but had not been able to trace the
copy of the track maps that Grant had prepared.

- For the Normandale Residents Association to remain viable we need more members. Sally is
going to resign at the AGM as she has a great amount of work.

Meeting closed — 8.20pm.
Next meeting — 20th April 2016





